





7th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

<u>Children in Need - Friday 15th November 2024</u>

Burton Green and Forest of Galtres' School Councils met virtually yesterday to discuss Children in Need. They have come up with a fantastic plan!

- Children can wear non-uniform (and something spotty or yellow if they can).
 There will be donation buckets on the school gate at the start and the end of the day
- 2. There will be a large outline of Pudsey Bear drawn on the Hall floor. -Please try to fill Pudsey with loose change
- 3. Hold a cake sale at the end of the day donations from our families would be appreciated
- 4. Raise money at home (see homework grid)
- 5. Play 'Quiz the Teacher' in Assembly

Your support is much appreciated, as always.

Yours sincerely

School Council

Burton Green Primary School,

Clifton, York YO30 6JE

Tel: 01904 806293

Email: hello@bgp.hslt.academy

Website: bgp.hslt.academy



